
Week Beginning December 2nd 2024 

This half-term our topic is; 

 ‘Our Community and Celebrations around the World’ 

 

Literacy 

This week we will be sharing the book ‘Kippers Birthday’ linked 

to our understanding the world topic of birthdays.  We will be 

beginning our Christmas writing this week where we will be 

writing simple sentences with ideas of what we might like to 

get for Christmas. 

 

In phonics we will revise the phonemes and digraphs that we 

have learned so far.  We will re-cap the tricky words that we 

have learnt so far /I/no/go/to/the/.  We will be introducing 

the graphemes y, z and the digraph qu.  We will also be 

recapping on some of the sounds that we have already learnt.  

 

Mathematics 

Our focus for maths this week is to count an irregular group of 

objects. We will practise counting accurately and using correct 

number formation when we record the numbers. 

 

 Understanding the World 

This week we will be talking about birthdays.  We will talk 

about how we celebrate our birthdays and compare this to the 

traditions of people in other countries.  

 

Christmas workshop 

We look forward to seeing some of you at the Christmas 

workshop in the classrooms on Tuesday morning 8.45 – 9.45 am 

 

     


